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Comments: I do not agree that a trail opened to e-MTB use should then be classified motorized. This would be

bad for all trails users other than the motorized users, and would lead to trail conflicts and degradation. e-MTBs

are used very differently and have very different power outputs than gas powered motorized vehicles.


